
 
 
                     Tencel® Information 
   
 
 

 
 
For area rugs that have the luxurious luster of silk but that cost less, TENCEL® 
is an excellent option.  
Tencel®  was created by Austrian textile company Lenzing. The term Tencel® is 
actually the company’s brand name for a generic fiber known as lyocell. Tencel® is 
used in everything from bandages and blankets to clothing and towels. 

TENCEL® is made from wood pulp from plants which is then made into 
cellulose, resulting in beautiful silky looking rugs.  
 
Rugs made with TENCEL® are resilient to water, very cleanable and extremely 
durable. 
 
 
 
TENCEL® Making Process  
 
In the TENCEL® making process, solvents are used to help dissolve the 
cellulose in water. At that point, a spinnerette is used to pull the long cellulose 
fibers. The pulling of the fibers results in long straight chains of molecules which 
give TENCEL® its final form. No chemicals are used to change or deform the 
cellulose. So, the fibers maintain their uniformity and physical strength.  
 
The catalysts that are used in the process are refined back out of the water and 
98.9% of them can then be reused. This makes TENCEL® sustainable and one 
of the most environmentally friendly regenerated fabrics. 
 
 



 
TENCEL FIBERS 

 

 
FIBERS  ALTERED WITH CHEMICALS 

  
  
The above photos show a comparison between TENCEL® fibers and fibers that 
are altered with chemicals.  
 
The photo on the top shows the uniform shape of TENCEL® fibers. The 
cylindrical yarn fibers are made up of long straight chains of molecules resulting 
in strong, resilient product.  



The photo of the fibers altered by chemicals shows fibers that are disjointed and 
staggered. The irregular shapes allow liquids to penetrate the fibers more easily. 
Therefore, when these fibers are wet, they bunch up causing the pile of the rugs 
to appear flattened - which can appear like a spot on rugs. 
 
 

 
  
Advantages of Tencel in Area Rugs: 
 
The main advantage of TENCEL® is the strength of the fibers, both wet and dry. 
Since TENCEL® is formed by a physical process rather than by a chemical one, 
the fibers maintain their integrity much better when wet. TENCEL® will not 
bunch up and flatten when wet. TENCEL® fibers un-bunch as they dry, allowing 
the fibers to return to their original form. TENCEL® is inherently very strong and 
will wear extremely well over time. Plus, Tencel® has exceptional dye affinity 
allowing for vivid colors to come through. 
 
 
 


